311 West Monroe Street
Jacksonville, Florida 32202-4242
Tel: (904) 255-2500

Office of the State Attorney
Fourth Judicial Circuit of Florida
www.saodth.com

MELISSA W. NELSON
STATE ATTORNEY

January 23, 2019

Sheriff Mike Williams
Jacksonville Sheriff’s Office
501 E Bay Street
Jacksonville, Florida 32202

Dear Sheriff Williams:
We are pleased to inform you that the State Attorney’s Office, Fourth Judicial Circuit of Florida

(SAO4) was awarded funds under the FY 18 National Sexual Assault Kit Initiative (SAKI) in the
amount of $1,500,000.00 under award number 2018-AK-BX-0023. The project is funded by the

Bureau of Justice Assistance, CFDA Number 16.833 for Purpose Area 1, SAKI Multidisciplinary Team.

The award includes allocated funds for the salary and benefits for two full-time cold case
detectives, who will work exclusively on the initiative over a three-year period. As a prime recipient,
SAO4 will enter into a sub-recipient agreement with the Jacksonville Sheriff’s Office (JSO) for the

project period from October 1, 2018 through September 30, 2021.

We look forward to working with the Jacksonville Sheriff’s Office on this very important
initiative project.

Sincerely,

Ay kols

Melissa W. Nelson
State Attorney
Fourth Judicial Circuit
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